
Concession Stand Duty

1. Each team will have concession duties 1 night during the summer.
Teams will be working in both concession stands.

2. Multiple teams will be assigned for each week.

3. Teams will be placed on certain nights, which the board
concession committee will put together and get out to each
team before the start of the season.

4. A minimum of 6-8 people are needed to work the concession
stands at all times.  Team concession coordinators may divide the
night into 2 shifts.  It is the coordinator’s responsibility to divide up
the parents for your team’s night and make sure they are notified
of their shift.  If you split the evening session into shifts, it is your
responsibility to make sure the original workers stay to train the
new shift.

5. Teams are required to have 3-4 people show up 15- 20 minutes
before the start of the first game to set-up and to start various
items cooking in the concession stands.  Teams are also
responsible for clean-up at the end of the evening.

6. A complete list of concession duties will be posted in the
concession stand.  Please make sure that you follow these
instructions and complete all of the required tasks.

7. Concession revenue is an important part of our league budget.
Please help us keep the cost of playing softball reasonable by
providing a well-run concession stand.


